
R/1M Newsletter 

(Spring 2020) 

           This Half term is all about… “Do cows drink milk?” 

                             We will be learning about: 

 Different farm animals. 

 Life on a farm. 

 The life cycle of a butterfly, chick and frog. 

 How to look after living creatures. 

Please remember to…. 

 Read at least four times a week 

with your child at home. Book 

bags need to be brought into 

school every day.  

 Please ensure your child comes to 

school every day.  

 Let your child practise getting 

dressed/undressed and fastening 

their coat themselves. 

 Label all your child’s clothes with 

their name, especially 

jumpers/cardigans. 

Special Events this half term 

 We will be receiving some living 

eggs on Monday 9th March. We will 

keep them for 2 weeks, watching 

them hatch into chicks and learn 

how to look after them. 

 We will be visiting Tweddle Farm in 

Hartlepool (details to follow). 

 Class assembly will be 25th March at 

2.30pm 

                                                                                                                                                                                           

Reminders 

 P.E. Day is Wednesday. Please remove earrings on this day.       

 Please remember to contribute to our snack money each week, 50p a week or 

£3.00 for the half term. 

 

Thank you Mrs McFarlane and Miss Burton 

 


